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This Week… 

 
We have been working hard, hunting for sounds 
in words and noticing how many different ways 

the same sound can be made.  

We have started looking at booklets and have 
noticed that information is organised into 

boxes.  

We have learnt what alphabetical is and have 
practised finding words and meaning of words in 

our dictionaries.  

In Maths we have completed a range of capacity 
and shape activities to help us develop the 
language used in both topics alongside our 

problem solving skills. 
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Next Week.... 

 
We will be writing booklets about 

woodland animals or plants. 
 

In Maths we will be looking at 
position and directions and 

fractions. 
 

Please take advantage of the 
website: 

www.phonicsplay.co.uk 
There are a number of phonics 
games that children can access 
for free. Most children are 

working at phase 5. 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Freddie, Ellie, Isla S, Percysledge, 
Max, Sofia, Alexie, Emily, Ruby, 

Edward, Reilly and Chloe. 

Talk Homework 
 

If you could invite three story 
(from book or TV) or nursery 
rhyme characters to tea, who 

would they be and why? 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Reilly 

Diamond 9 Certificate for  

Challenge – 

Harry 


